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We are pleased to announce that we have launched the Table Tennis England Female Ambassador programme
and the Table Tennis England Female Coaching Bursary.

Both opportunities are part of the organisations aim to increase female membership in the game, and both
programmes offer something completely different to our female players.

The Table Tennis England Female Coaching Bursary has been launched to offer support to get more women and
girls coaching in the game, as well as ongoing support through a mentoring scheme post award. To complete
an application, please click here.

The Table Tennis England Female Ambassador programme has been launched to allow women and girls in the
game the opportunity to share their stories about their involvement with the game, and to pass on their passion
for the game. To find out more and complete an application, please click here.

Please share the opportunities around your clubs, leagues, and contacts far and wide.

If you have any questions, please email south@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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